Scholes Annual Show Saturday 12th September   2020 Cancelled 

It is with regret that the Scholes Annual Show Committee have cancelled the show in September. The show has been cancelled as it remains unclear if by September groups will be able to meet and therefore the decision was made not to go ahead. There are over 200 people attend the show and trying organise social distancing for so many would be a nightmare and has made it impossible to plan effectively. 

You may still be interested in the Photography classes which will remain the same for next year. So, whilst you are out and about take your camera with you. The themes are: 

· Something beginning with "P"
· Seasons
· Work in Progress
· Village Life
· Trees
Entrants should be unmounted, maximum size 7" by 5" and 3 entries maximum in any class

Get the camera out and start snapping! 

For further information contact Jane McCauley, Chair of Annual Show Committee Telephone 0113 2645491

